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Dear Sir, Madam 

I have submitted the response fo1m but wish in addition to provide the following additional commentaiy in 
objection to yom proposed development in and ai·ound Winwick and smTounding areas. 

The matter for concern is the scale of the proposed development around 
our surrounding area,(Winwick) including the impact of Parkside 
regeneration.A potential huge bearing on Winwick and our 
neighbourhood villages. No doubt if these schemes go ahead the effect 
will be detrimental and it will be too late to look back and object. 

Our local roads are already under pressure, it takes one bump for the 
whole of the A49 and roads around/surrounding area to be at a 
standstill. Increased cars and lorries can only exacerbate a fragile 
situation. Increased pressure on our services, amenities and 
infrastructure. Those who can get medical appointments, places at local 
schools easily, ride bikes safely on our roads (the list goes on) are 
fortunate but not always my experience currently. What about 
protecting our greenbelt and safeguarding what countryside we do have 
around us plus maintaining the historic character of our local villages 
Winwick, Burtonwood and neighbouring town newton le willows, the 
impact of which is increasing. I'm very sceptical about the background 
of true economic development, and City status, sorry no!! ! 
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Please can you provide an acknowledgement.  

Kind regards  
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